



19 July 2021

Dear Parent or Carer,

## **RE: A Level Geography**

Now that our A level geography students have attended their field trips they are currently planning their investigation for the coursework element of their course. During our two days of field work, in Hull and on the East Coast, we covered a range of geographical data collection techniques in order to help the students plan for their own investigation. This involves them exploring a specific topic in their local area, collecting both secondary and primary data in order to reach a conclusion.

The students must collect their data independently and it is usual that they collect this over the summer holidays in order to be in a position to process their data in the new academic year. The geography department provides specific field work equipment if the students feel that they need it and this can be signed out, collected and returned to the ACE reception, during the holidays. We also ask all students intending to collect data to carry out a prior risk assessment. They will be doing this in lessons with their subject staff.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Andrews Head of Sixth Form









